

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Office of the Governor

Glenn Youngkin Governor

July 19, 2025

Mrs. Shashi Chopra Glova Seva Fund 11113 Devereux Station Lane Fairfax Station, Virginia 22039

Dear Mrs. Chopra,

On behalf of the Commonwealth of Virginia, congratulations to the Global Seva Fund on its 10th anniversary. What a special occasion to honor and celebrate your community leaders and volunteers.

Global Seva Fund is a beacon of hope and support for communities across Virginia and the world. The grants, scholarships, and support you provide to those in need are not only valuable to the individuals themselves, but they also strengthen our communities by highlighting the importance of health and education. By helping people reach their full potential, you are transforming lives and enriching the fabric of our community. Your compassion and expertise help make Virginia the best place to live, work, and raise a family.

The First Lady and I send our best wishes for a wonderful 10th anniversary gala celebration. Your community's leadership draws strength and dynamism from the great diversity of cultures that call Virginia home. Thank you for strengthening the Spirit of Virginia.

Sincerely,

Glenn Youngkin